
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov) <blandrum@sled.sc.gov>

Date: 9/5/2017 11:42:23 AM
Subject: Lt Governor's Trip - 9/8-9/10

Please forward the following information to me regarding the Lt. Governor’s trip for this weekend. I need to put it on 
the calendar and Brandon needs to let the Indiana POC know of the following:
 
-Flight Itinerary information to include airlines, airport flying out of / arriving into
-Flight #
-Draft Itinerary of events for the weekend
-Est time to go to South Bend
-Return Flight info
 
Thank you.
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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